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Future Speakers 

June Birthdays 
Paul Ward – Jun 11 
Michael DeRose – June 19 
Glenn Yarborough – June 21 

May 22 2012 

Todd Dempsey  

"Your MRC Foundation's Update" 
 

May 29 2012 

David Adelman, CEO of 

Reeltributes  

"Family History Meets the 21st 
Century" 
 

Visiting Rotarians  
Sandy Cotterman, from Belleair FL 
Guests 
Clair Fey, a guest of the club 
Bobbi Bowman of the Times 
Alex Jones of the Connection 

 

50/50 Raffle: 
 
Not Reported.  Congratulations to the 
winner!!!!! 
 

 

 

Agenda 

by Cecilia Ford  

Noon - Meeting to order  

- Greeter – TBD 
- Song led by – Ted Grey 
- Pledge led by -  Tom Mangan 
- Invocation led by – Vance Zavela 
- 50/50 raffle collections – Dominic Alexander 

12:20 Begin Program  

- Welcome Guests and Visiting Rotarians - Sergeant at Arms 
- Announcements 
- Happy Talk – Ted Gray 

12:40 Program  

– Classification Talk:  Nancy Fisher 

1:00 p.m. 
- 50/50 raffle bucket 
 

1:15 p.m. Adjourn meeting  

Program – June 12th  
by Paul Sawtell 

We were happy to present our Business person of the Year Chris Fey, Executive Director of Home Stretch. 

Announcement 

by Paul Sawtell 

Ylonen Trophy is being challenged with regards to per capital giving; we have held the trophy for 3 years.  
Heather Schoeppe thanked Bob Hahne, Mike Holleran and Dominic Alexander for helping at Alternative House.  
Kathy Martin reminded champions of worthy organizations to turn in applications for donating funds. She also 
thanked the Timberlane School readers for a successful year. 

Happy Talk 

by Paul Sawtell 

Jan Auerbach spent the weekend sailing on the Bay, is headed to Philadelphia and Cape May and returning to 
hear her son, a teacher at TJ, speak at their commencement.  
Vance Zavela’s daughter beat Bob Koenig’s granddaughter’s tea and are in the semi-finals for the championship 
in girls’ softball.  
Tehmina Khan returned from overseas and is happy her son got a promotion at work.  
Dana Sippel’s son slept through the final, but graduated anyway.  
Mike DeRose reminded us that Langley’s Lacrosse team won its fourth championship.  
Nick Kalis’ son graduated from Drexel and has a job, too.  
Pamela Danner just returned from Spain after 10 days there.  
Dale Lazar spent the weekend at Cornell Law School for his 35th reunion.  
Tom Mangan was at his grandson’s Little League Tournament. 
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